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Gomez, Angela J.

From: Gould, Maggie S.

Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 11:11 AM

To: rmeek1978@gmail.com

Cc: Gomez, Angela J.; Wolfley, Jolene; Sanchez, Nicole A.

Subject: Development Review Board meeting July 22, 2020 PR-4030 Wintergreen apartments

Attachments: Community DRB Planning Zoom Instructions 040220.pdf

Hello Ms. Kearney, 

We received your e-mail originally sent to Amy Rincon with the City if Rio Rancho.  

I am sharing a response regarding the issues of remote meeting during this public health emergency.  

The Development Review Board received your recent email.  You expressed concern about the DRB holding meetings to 

review development applications in a remote setting. 

We wish to inform you that the City’s ‘Seventh Declaration of Local Emergency Due to Novel Coronavirus COVID-19’ 

signed July 13, 2020 includes the following statement which authorizes the DRB to conduct a virtual meeting via 

teleconference or videoconference: 

 

 
The DRB will make every effort to help the public wanting to participate in a DRB meeting to do so successfully.   You 

have both an opportunity to speak or to ask questions of the applicant (cross examination).  Please refer to the 

attachment for instructions in using the Zoom platform which is the videoconference software currently in use by the 

DRB. 

 

This is the link to the agenda: 

https://www.cabq.gov/planning/boards-commissions/development-review-board/development-review-board-agenda-

archives 

By clicking on the ‘blue’ project number you can view the application that was submitted. 

 

This is the Zoom meeting information that is included on the agenda: 

 
Join Zoom Meeting https://cabq.zoom.us/j/94350930077  

Meeting ID: 943 5093 0077  

By phone 1-312-626-6799 or Find your local number: https://cabq.zoom.us/u/aqJL1OTkb 

 

Attached are instructions DRB staff created to help the public know how to use Zoom. 

 

Regarding your concerns about the development process, we will review this case thoroughly and the applicant will be 

required to meet all of the applicable zoning and technical requirements.  

 If you have questions about the requirements in the IDO or the Development Process Manual, I would be happy to try 

to answer them. 

I can  share our staff comments with you on Tuesday afternoon when we send them to the applicant. These are the 

items that the applicant will need to address prior to the DRB making a decision on the project. It is unlikely that the DRB 

will make a decision at the July 22 meeting. 

 

If you need clarification about the meeting process through Zoom I can also try to walk you through that. We do want 

everyone to be able to participate in the process.  
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Please let me know if you have additional questions. 

 

 

MAGGIE GOULD 
planning manager 
land development coordination  
o 505-924-3880 
c 505-553-0682 
e mgould@cabq.gov 
cabq.gov/planning 
 

 

 


